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Greetings Butterfly friends,

As we enter mid-2025, we look forward to updating you on our recent progress and upcoming

events. Thank you for your support through donations, equipment, encouragement, and belief in

our mission.

Current scope and impact

We are supporting and working with 79 carers, with 30 more awaiting placement. Your

support directly benefits the families we serve.

Training highlights

Our home help training sessions held in March and May were successful, equipping house

staff with valuable caregiving skills. We look forward to hosting more sessions in the months

ahead and welcome your support - both financial and in-kind, to help make these trainings

possible.

   

Friends Together Program

Membership for Friends Together now stands at 51. If you haven’t joined yet and would like to

be part of this growing support circle, please find the sign-up form attached. We'd love to have

you with us.

   

   

Kenton Concert 2025 – save the date

Auditions for the Kenton College Fundraising Concert took place on Saturday,14 June 2025,

and the event will feature performances by those selected.

Date: Saturday, 27 September 2025; 2.30pm - 4.30pm  

Venue: Kenton College Preparatory School

This is one of the main fundraising events and we hope to see you there.

   

Funds urgently needed

In order to ensure the ongoing provision of Butterfly Trust services to individuals in Kenya, we

are seeking  additional funding as a matter of priority. 

We welcome suggestions regarding potential fundraising ideas or recommendations for

possible funding sources.

Please contact Njoki on +254 768 922 889 or donate via bank or M-Pesa

  

Stay in touch

Updates and additional stories will be provided in the coming months. For any questions,

ideas, or comments, you are welcome to get in contact.

Email: mailto:butterflytrustkenya@gmail.com 

Instagram: #thebutterflytrust 

Website: www.thebutterflytrust.org 

Call/WhatsApp: +254 768 922 889

Thank you once again for being part of the Butterfly Trust. Together, we are making a

difference and hope to continue to do so.
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